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Count your Blessings

TODAY’S MENU:
Breakfast: Biscuits & gravy, hashbrowns, pineapple chunks
Lunch: Chicken sandwich, French fries, broccoli casserole, assorted juices

TOMORROW’S MENU:

Breakfast: Pancake on a stick, hashbrowns, applesauce
Lunch: Corndog, Macaroni & Cheese, green beans, Yogurt cup, tropical fruit
STUDENTS

Applications for A+ tutoring in summer school are available in Room 100. They are due back in
the A+ office before the end of day on Monday, May 4th.

Library Club Members: Turn in your field trip permission slip as soon as possible! If you have
questions, see Mrs. Lawson.

There will - be a Library Club meeting on Club Day. Mrs. Lawson will be at the Missour:i
Association of School Librarians’ Spring Convention. Be prepared: she will come back with lots
of great ideas!

Student Body Elections petition packets are available in Mrs. Etter's Room, Rm 307. They will be due
on April 24th. Elections will follow.

Vote — Vote — Vote! Students and Faculty! It’s easy and will help so
many students! Cassville High School is in the running for a
$10,000.00 grant from MTI to help students pay for dual credit classes.

The winning video is based solely on number of votes on our video, which is posted on MTI's Facebook page. If you are a friend
of Steve Reid's Cassville Wildcat page, you can find the information and the link to the page on his post from Tuesday afternoon.

If you are not a friend of Cassville Wildcats, | am posting the information below. PLEASE, PLEASE VOTE and share with all of
your friends and family on Facebook so that they may vote, too. Each Facebook account is allowed one vote.

Visit MTI's Facebook Page:

www.facebook.com/MTISpringfieldMO

Click on the MTI $10,000 Grant link.

Go to View Entries to watch the video and vote. (You don't have to watch the video if you're in a hurry--just vote!) Voting
continues through May 4th.

Bus Drill will be the Morning of April 22. We will conduct the drills when each bus
arrives at the high school. If at all possible, we need someone from the high school to
stop traffic from entering the circle drive after drills have started. ....Joe

EOC TESTING DATES


http://www.facebook.com/MTISpringfieldMO

High school EOC testing has been scheduled starting Monday 04/27 and going through Friday 05/01.
There will be no EOC testing on Tuesday 04/28.

Please attempt to be here during your scheduled testing time. Get a good night’s rest the night
before testing and eat a good breakfast the morning of testing.

Junior ACT

The mandatory 11th grade ACT will be giving on Tuesday 04/28. You will need to bring a calculator
and #2 pencils. You will be allowed to bring a small snack to eat during break. Get a good night’s
rest the night before testing and eat a good breakfast the morning of testing.

Thursday, May 14 will be the LAST day of Credit Recovery for the
2014-2015 school year.

Balfour senior announcements can be purchased in the high school office. Announcements
are $1.00 each - first come, first served!

All Shell Knob seniors need to stop by the Counselor's Office for scholarship applications
for Shell Knob Lions Club, Eagles Lodge, Thrifty Closet, and Methodist Church.

If you are male student with a 3.0 GPA and you are planning on attending Mizzou next year, stop by the
counselor's office to get information about the Man of Achievement Scholarships. APPLICATION DEADLINE
IS APRIL 30TH.

Attention Juniors! The Cassville Area Chamber of Commerce is starting a new leadership program for

next year's Seniors. Tomorrow's Leaders Today (TLT) will provide an opportunity to learn more about

the area and the importance of community involvement. Please stop by the counselor's office for more
information and to pick up an application packet.

Any senior who has not passed the Missouri Constitution test will need to do so in order to graduate. If you are not
sure if you need to take it - please see one of the counselors.

Credit Recovery is being held every Monday-Thursday from 3:30pm to 5:00pm for any student who
failed a core class last semester. Contact the Counselor's Office for more information.

The Cassville YMCA is looking for a full time male camp counselor along with lifeguards for the 2015 summer
season. If interested stop by the counselor’s office or the Cassville YMCA for more information.

SADD is meeting Tuesdays after school from 3:30 till 4:30 and before school on Fridays at 7:30. All
members need to make arrangements to attend these meetings.

COLLEGE REPS. WILL NOW BE VISITING OUR CAMPUS. THEY WILL SET UP A TABLE IN THE COMMONS AREA
DURING ALL 3 LUNCHES. THE COLLEGE REP. SHARES INFO ABOUT THEIR SCHOOL AND LOADS YOU UP
WITH FREEBIES.

SENIORS

There is a new scholarship list in the counselor’s office dated 4/3/15.



You need to check your gmail account at school for project graduation information.

GENERAL INFORMATION

=Students MUST have their Student ID’s at Lunch Period. If they do [Jill have their card, they MUST wait until ALL
students with cards have gone thru the line. If students do NOT have their ID they can NOT purchase Extras.

Art club will be meeting after school the 1st Friday of each month AND every remaining week on Thursdays.

Missouri Driver's Guide books are available in Mr. Deffenbaugh’s room, 205.

flappy Birthday fo:
dalurday: HKelsey Price and Ryann Sigwart
Sundag: Cameron Johnson-Kalp
Monday: and Bailey Periman



